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Duluth Public Library locations to close Tuesday, March 17 and remain closed until further notice

 

[DULUTH, MN] -- All Duluth Public Library locations (Main Library, Mt. Royal Branch Library, and West Duluth Branch Library)
will be closed and all Duluth Public Library events will be canceled starting Tuesday, March 17, 2020, until further notice.

Patrons are encouraged to keep items at home. Duluth Public Library is fine-free, and will not be sending bills for overdue
materials at this time.

Many eBooks, audiobooks, databases and other eResources can be accessed online at www.duluthlibrary.org.

   
   


